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Fiscal Detail and Notes
Removing the provision that gives a person holding a super pack license the opportunity to enter an antlerless deer 
permit lottery could result in a reduction in super pack license sales, and therefore a minor reduction in General Fund 
revenue not requiring any change to the budget.
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Fiscal Note Required: No

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

Minor revenue decrease - General Fund

An Act To Restrict Permits Available to the Holder of a Super Pack License

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement for Original Bill
Sponsor: Rep. Knight of Livermore Falls
Committee: Inland Fisheries and Wildlife
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